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Larry Israel explained that the proposed charges are broad instead of specific because the 
Office of Campus Culture and Community is still experiencing uncertainties and changes, and 
specific charges may require significant changes moving forward. He further explained that the 
DEI language is still in the charges because that’s how it’s worded in the bylaws.  

 
Rebekah Hazlett-Knudsen mentioned that she thought the charges summarized where the 

committee needs to go, so we could have discussions around them in the new academic year. She 
noted the charges captured what we need to do well.  

 
Jonathan Cannon agreed that he liked the wording. 
 
A motion to approve the charges for next academic year was made by Rhonda Crombie 

and seconded by Andre Nicholson. There was no discussion. The committee voted and the 
motion passed (All).    

 
 
 Adjournment : The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 am.�×�×  
 
 
 
 


